
TOWN OF BURLINGTON 
 

Housing Plan Steering Committee 
 

5th Regular Meeting – August 2, 2022 
 

7:00 pm 
 

Meeting held via zoom 
 

 
Attended By:     Mohamed Amer;  Belinda Cargill: Stephen Grund; John Haviland; Donna Mullen; 
                             Don Riley and Selectman Goshdigian;   
Planning Consultant Jocelyn Ayre in attendance  
 
Minutes of (3) previous meetings (April 5, May 3rd, and June 29th) were corrected and approved. 
 
Much of this meeting was used for presentation by Jocelyn Ayre, of draft plan of Burlington’s 
Housing needs.  During that presentation various questions came up and Jocelyn was able to 
clarify most.  (ex. AMI- what does it stand for and what are cluster lots. 
 
There was a review of committee members affiliations with different boards and commissions. 
 
It was suggested by Stephen Grund and discussed that perhaps a shorter version of the plan 
might also be needed as the plan itself is about 25 pages long. 
 
It was suggested we look into getting a space to present this plan at Tavern Day.  Donna Mullen 
volunteered to acquire that space. 
 
Moving forward, there were suggestions on how to get residents of Burlington better informed 
about this plan.  Bulk Mailing and Post Card were two thoughts. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm 
 
 
 
The next meeting of this committee will be Sept 6, 2022, at 7:00 pm 
 


